
Federation of Taiwan Pharmacists Associations

Dear Mr. Yamamoto,

Thank you for representing the Japan Pharmaceutical Association in supporting Taiwan 

following the earthquake on April 3, 2024, and for your generous donations to help 

Taiwanese pharmacists and the affected areas. There is a saying in Taiwan, "A friend in 

need is a friend indeed," and your association's actions are the best embodiment of this 

sentiment. Your support demonstrates the deep friendship and mutual aid between our 

associations, transcending national boundaries a truly rare and valuable international 

friendship.

On behalf of Taiwan, especially the pharmacists and residents of the disaster-stricken 

areas, I extend our most sincere gratitude. As we mentioned in our previous response, 

upon receiving the donation, we will promptly forward it to the Hualien County 

Pharmacists Association to provide immediate and substantial assistance to local 

pharmacists and residents. We will handle the related procedures with care to ensure that 

this precious goodwill is honored and utilized effectively.

Sincerely,

President, Huang Chin-Shun

Federation of Taiwan Pharmacists Associations



Federation of Taiwan Pharmacists Associations

The following is relevant news about donations from the Japanese Pharmacists 

Association

403 500

https://reurl.cc/QRrRbM

500

https://reurl.cc/8vEv5y

https://reurl.cc/5vjv8v

500

https://reurl.cc/oRkRZq

https://reurl.cc/QRrRWM




